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I'm writing this just hours after learning of another school shooting, this one in 

Nashville, Tennessee. This time, three children, three teachers, and the shooter have 

lost their lives, and who knows how many people are physically injured, and beyond 

that, psychically scarred. 

 

We worked hard to get Measure 114 on the ballot, and Oregonians agreed that we 

need saner gun standards.  I implore you to make sure that any legislation to 

implement Measure 114, now in the form of SB 348,fully implements Measure 114 as 

Oregon Voters supported and passed it. Please clarify provisions and smooth 

implementation, but don't weaken Measure 114 in any way.  

 

Thank you for your good work! We can reduce gun violence if we put our heads 

together.  

 


